
 

The Chapter 1 Math Test on Place Value will be Administered on    

Wednesday, September 6th. 

The following objectives will be tested. 

 Write Numbers in Standard Form, Word Form, and Expanded Form.   

 Compare and Order Numbers to 100,000 

 Identify How Much More or Less One Number is than      

Another Number 

 Find the Rule in a Number Pattern 

These skills are covered in the math 

textbook on pages 5 - 26.  You may 

refer to these pages for further       

information on the tested skills. 

Don’t Miss It! 

Monday, September 4th:   

Labor Day, No School 

Tuesday, September 5th       

Deadline for PTA Member-

ship and Volunteer Forms 

Wednesday, September 6th  

Chapter 1 Math Test 

Monday, September 11th    

Cookie Dough Turn In Day 

Monday, October 9th            

No School for Students  

Friday, October 13th        

Camp  Lutherlyn Field Trip 
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Literacy Dates to Remember 

Day 1: Thursday, August 31st  — Week 2 Lessons Began 

Day 6: Friday, September 8th  — Week 2 Lessons End  — 

Spelling, Comprehension,  Grammar, and  Vocabulary will be 

assessed on this day. 

This past week we have been reviewing basic geographical skills and 

information that the students will need to apply throughout the year   

during our Social Studies lessons.  A map study guide will be given  to 

your child to review this information.  A quiz will be  administered to the    

students on  Friday, September 15th.  They will not have to know how to 

spell the continents and oceans, as a word bank will be provided.   



Homework Club Sign-Ups are available for 4th, 5th, and 6th grade students.  

This program is held Monday through Thursday from dismissal until 3:50 p.m.   

If you are interested in registering your child for this program, the paperwork 

was included in last evening’s Curriculum Night folder.  

    

Homework must be 

completed nightly.  

This includes the  

signing of your child’s            

assignment book.  

Please refer to the 

Curriculum Night 

packet for information 

on my classroom  

homework policy.  If  

you have further   

questions, please   

contact me.            

Thank you. 

 

The West View PTO provides funding for many of the wonderful activities 

here at our school.  This includes, but is not limited to, field trips, assemblies 

and WV carnival day.  Cookie dough fundraising information to support these 

programs was sent home with your child.  Please consider supporting the 

PTO, if you are able.    

 

 

 

 

Just as understanding letter sounds is fundamental to the   

ability to read, a quick recall of math facts is the          

foundation to   future math learning. That's why teachers 

in the primary and elementary grades spend so much 

time practicing basic    addition, subtraction,                

multiplication, and division facts.    

       

Students must be practicing their multiplication and    

division facts nightly at home to reinforce the daily math  

instruction.  Assessments will be administered at school 

to track each  student’s individual progress.    

I am sure that with the proper practice and time, all of 

the  students will master their facts.  Here are some   

websites that have digital and/or printable resources for 

you to use at home. 

 

www.coolmath4kids.com   

www.funbrain.com 

adaptedmind.com 

aaamath.com 



The students were engaged in active 

learning as they worked in                 

cooperative groups to identify,          

extract, categorize, and compare the 

various seeds of  

fruits and               

vegetables.   


